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St. Charles, IL – Beginning January 2024, ANFP will be featuring a brand new recognition feature titled, 

“Early Career CDM, CFPP.” 

Each CDM, CFPP has a special relationship with the credential as well as an interesting story about how 

they began working in foodservice. 

This recognition feature is aimed to spotlight those entering (or who have recently entered) the 

foodservice industry. 

Nominees must have earned their CDM, CFPP credential within the past five years. 

In this dual media feature, there is a written and self-recorded aspect. Participants will write responses 

to the six questions and record themselves answering these questions like a script. 

Early Career CDM, CFPP submissions will be featured on the ANFP website, ANFPtv, on our social media 

pages, and in Nutrition & Foodservice Edge magazine. 

Visit https://www.ANFPonline.org/EarlyCareer to learn more about ANFP’s newest recognition feature, 

Early Career CDM, CFPP. 

ANFP is a national not-for-profit association established in 1960 that represents more than 14,000 

professional members dedicated to the mission of providing optimum nutritional care through nutrition and 

foodservice management. ANFP members work in hospitals, long-term care facilities, correctional facilities 

and other non-commercial food settings.   
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